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News You Can Use 
 

HURRICANE IRMA UPDATE..... 

Cleanup of storm debris throughout the property is in process and will continue until complete. Please, use 

caution when driving as many crews will be seen throughout the property, addressing the damage from 

Hurricane Irma. 

 

HERON CLUB AT PRESTANCIA IS HOSTING AN ALZHEIMER’S SUPPORT GROUP 

Heron Club, located at 3749 Sarasota Square Blvd., is hosting an Alzheimer’s Support Group. Their next 

meeting will be on Tuesday, September 19th at 10:30am. For more information or to RSVP, contact Laurie 

Blackwell at Heron Club (941) 922-1669. 

 

 

STONEYBROOK GOLF & COUNTRY CLUB BINGO NIGHT  

Stoneybrook Golf & Country Club, located at 8801 Stoneybrook Blvd., is hosting 

Bingo & Buffet Night Thursday, September 21st, buffet starts at 5:30pm. Call 

(941) 918-9595 for more information or to RSVP. 

 

 

 

 

STONEYBROOK GOLF AND COUNTRY CLUB - HOSTING TRIVIA NIGHT 
Stoneybrook Golf & Country Club, located at 8801 Stoneybrook Blvd., is hosting Trivia 

Night Friday, September 22nd. Call (941) 918-9595 for more information or to RSVP. 

 

 

 

 

HONORING OUR VETERANS 
Veterans Day is a time to thank those who are serving or have served and are still with us. Memorial Day is to 

reflect and remember those who lost their lives in service to their country. Confusing the two or combining the 

two diminishes the importance of both.  As we approach the official Veterans Day, November 11th, we would 

like to honor our Palmer Ranch neighbors who are serving or have served in the armed forces.  For this 

acknowledgement, we need your help.  Please email Carrie (carrie@palmerranch.net) with the name, rank and 

branch of service of our Palmer Ranch veterans.  We will feature their names in a special Veterans Day 

edition.  Thank you.   
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Do you want to hear about the news on Palmer Ranch first hand?  If so, simply visit our website: 

www.PalmerRanch.net.  At the bottom of the home page, simply click on ‘Sign Up For Our Newsletter.’  

You’ll then be asked to provide your email address and first name.  It’s that easy! 
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